The 92-93 school year brought the opportunity for
many SPFHS students to travel abroad. The school spon-
sored trips to various destinations near and far, even
overseas. A group of our French students were able to
soak up some European culture as they toured France
and England for three weeks. Early in the year, JSA at-
tended the annual Fall State which took place in Phil-
adelphia. They participated in many debates and en-
joyed a tour of the city. In October, three lucky teachers
took a group of twenty students to experience the
haunted happenings of Salem’s 300th anniversary. In late
April, the Music Department participated in the com-
petition in Ocean City, Maryland. During the spring
break, many students experienced European tradition as
they toured France, Spain, and Italy. Travelling beyond
the boundaries of Scotch Plains affords many students
the opportunity to become citizens of the world.




